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Primary Communications, Inc ULTIMATE home communication products

Letter of Authorization

2008.03.28

Federal Communication Commission
Equipment Authorization Division
Application Processing Branch

7435 Oakland Mills Road

Columbia, Maryland 21046

To Whom It May Concern:

Please be advised that Primary Communication Inc. authorizes Ms. Sabina Chen,

Customer Service Specialist, of Global EMC Standard Tech. Corp. to act on our behalf, g
until otherwise notified, for applications submitted to Federal Communication -
Commission.

We declare that Primary Communications Inc. is not subject to denial of federal benefits,
that includes FCC benefit, pursuant to Section 5301 of the Anti-Drug Abuse Act of 1988,
U.S.C. 862. Further, no party, as defined in 47 CFR 1.2002 (b) to the application is
subject to denial of federal benefits including FCC benefit.

Thank you for your assistance to this matter.

Sincerely,

OZ/ t%nmure)

KunHo Li, President

Attn: PMC, 2430 W. Mulberry Dr., Chandler, AZ 85248 USA
www.pmcprimary.com E-mail: contact@pmcprimary.com Phone: +1-480-385-9942



